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Further to the response to PUB-NLH-009, when is it expected that the necessary

processes will be put in place for the open access regime in the Province?

Based on the current in-service date of the Labrador-Island Link (LIL) and the
Labrador Transmission Assets (LTA), anticipated to be July 1, 2018, in order to
obtain the full benefits of the LIL and the LTA, the necessary processes for the open

access regime will need to be proposed for approval by July 1, 2018.



